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Twitter conversation started after 7.30 report on December 11th 2012.

The 7.30 report said a number of times that they had not confirmed if the Cattle were Australian. 
There were a number of cattle shown and the person who supplied the “footage was captured on a 
hidden camera in September by Israeli journalist and vegan animal rights activist Ronan Bar who 
worked undercover for 19 days” (ABC 7.30 report transcript. Israeli abattoir abuse questions 
Australia’s live export system)

An attachment to the 7.30 report transcript by Livestock Shipping Services, states “The photo shows 
and LSS Bull and our traceability system indicates that this animal was exported to Israel on 19th 
February 2012” (Livestock Shipping Services 11.12.12)

It is important to note that DAFF could be still investigating the source of these animals, I haven’t 
found any confirmation or denial as to their origin if the Animals were originally from Australian, 
they certainly weren’t under the ESCAS system which wasn’t pointed out by the 7.30 report.


